
Library Seminar: Library Facilities and e-Resources (15/04/2014)

Dear All,

You are cordially invited to join the seminar on“Library Facilities and e-Resources” as part of the "Macau
Library Week" this year. This seminar will be conducted by relevant professionals on 16th
April, 2014 at 14:30 in our Library.

All are welcome!

As for the arrangement of this seminar, please refer to the attachment for details.

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo or by calling 8397-8171.

Regards,
UM Library

Details.pdf

http://libinfo.umac.mo/UMLib/userFiles/File/201404/20140417101954569.pdf

